
From: Barry Leembruggen
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Removing ID for Voters
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 8:17:39 PM

Hi     I would like to voice my disapproval of removing  the requirement  for voters to
show  ID . This could open up the  opportunity for fraud. I can not see why we need to
remove this safe guard. We show ID for many other things in our society so I don’t see it
as a problem. Please consider this request  Regards Barry Leembruggen
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